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Notice

During the Summer Vacation from 11.05.2023 to 29.06.2023 (both days
inclusive ) the College Office Library and all Departments will remain closed on the
following dates:-

Rathajatra-20.06.2023
id-Ud-Zoha-29.06.2023
The College will reopen on 30.06.2023

During the vacation the College Office, Library, all Departments will remain
open on all other days between 12.00 noon to 4.00 p.m. from Monday to Friday
(except Saturday, Sunday & Holidays). However the College will remain open on
Saturdays for University Exams, if scheduled and urgent University work.




